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June 14, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr Vice President:

I am concerned about treason. It has been clear since 2016 that the

president helped Russia undermine the US government by subverting the

election and being installed despite a clear lack of competence or patriotism.

This act of treason has been rehashed by various agencies with Mr Mueller’s

report the most comprehensive public accounting. Yesterday the president

clarified that he is pleased with how this all went and will be happy to do it

again in the upcoming election. As Speaker Pelosi recently mentioned it is

only a matter of time before those shielding this president stop finding him

useful and step aside so that justice can be served. The sooner he leaves

office the fewer crimes will be committed and the better off the the country

and the world will be.

Please demand that the president resign.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our honest government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


